
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Hoo Ha! 

 

What is Hoo-Ha!? 

Hoo-Ha! is a festival for families at Bristol Beacon.  

 

Where is it taking place?  

Hoo-Ha! will take place on all floors across Bristol Beacon.  

Bristol Beacon looks like this 
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You can come in through the glass door on Trenchard Street  

 
 

If you come in this door, you will be in our ‘Box Office’ area. The friendly Box 

Office staff will be able to answer any questions you might have. 
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Or you can come in through the other glass door on Colston Street.  

 

 

If you come in this door, you will be in our ‘foyer’.  The Bristol Loaf café is on 

your left. 
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In the foyer there will be a stage area 
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What can I do at Hoo Ha? 

On the stage you might see singing, dancing and musicians performing. 

On the first floor (which we call the ‘stalls bar’) you might see lots of craft 

activities, poetry and arts.  

On the third floor (which we call the terrace bar) you might see yoga, music 

technology and percussion. 

 

It will be colourful and sometimes it might be a little bit loud. There will be lots 

of people there. 

 

When something is new, this might make us feel a little nervous or anxious… 

and that is ok.  

😕 
 

We might also feel happy or excited… that is all OK too. 

😀😋 
 

When/where? 

The event will take place at Bristol Beacon, Trenchard Street, BS1 5AR, on Friday 

29th and Saturday 30th October, from 11am-3pm.  

 

 



   
 

6 

 

 

 

Relaxed Performance Hour 

A relaxed performance is for families who might require a gentler start to the 

festival. 

From 10-11am activities will be quieter and avoid loud or surprising sounds. The 

environment will be supportive and relaxed with fewer people. 

 

How can I get there? 

Bristol Beacon is located at Trenchard Street, BS1 5AR. 

Disabled parking can be found in the NCP Trenchard Street car park. A lay-by for 

curb-side drop-off is immediately outside Bristol Beacon on Pipe Lane. 

There is level access from Colston Street or Trenchard street with automatic 

doors. 

We have lifts to all floors. 

Our accessible toilet facilities are found on all levels and are signposted in the 

building. 

Registered assistance dogs and emotional support animals are allowed. 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to Bristol Beacon  

for Hoo Ha. 

If you have any questions, please contact hello@bristolbeacon.org 
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